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Communications 

Temporary relocation of Rankin Inlet Motor Vehicles 
office 

 
Start Date:  June 3, 2025 
End Date:  November 30, 2025 
Rankin Inlet, Nunavut  45 sec 

 
The Department of Community Services would like to inform the public that the Motor 

Vehicles office in Rankin Inlet will be temporarily relocated for renovations. 

The office has moved upstairs to the second floor of the Charles Inuksuk building. 

Hours of operation will remain the same and all Motor Vehicle services will continue to 

be offered at the temporary location. 

How to access the Motor Vehicles office: 

• Report to reception and take a seat in the boardroom. A clerk will assist you 

when available. 

• For individuals who require mobility assistance to the second floor, please 

contact the main line at 867-645-8466 or 867-645-8458. 

For questions, please contact the Rankin Inlet Motor Vehicles office or reach out to 

Motorvehicles@gov.nu.ca. 

### 

Media Contact:  
 
Kathryn Devereaux 
Manager, Communications 
Community Services  
867-975-7818 
CS@gov.nu.ca 

mailto:Motorvehicles@gov.nu.ca
mailto:CS@gov.nu.ca

